
 
MUPY organized a presentation about “Studies in France and Scholarships”
 

August 30th, 2017 
 
On August 30th, 2017, MUPY’s International Relations Unit organized a presentation about “Studies in
France and Scholarships” in cooperation with Mahidol University’s International Relations Division.
The presentation was delivered by the representative from Campus France Thailand. 





https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2093


